
The FREE 2015 Household Hazardous Waste Collection will be held: 

Saturday, September 26th  from 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. in the DPW yard at 10 Industrial Drive 
near the water tower. 

Registration 
Pre-registration is required, and begins September 9th, 2015. 
Residents who are unable to attend the September 26th event are welcome to attend 
one of the reciprocal events.  Fees will apply. Please contact the Board of Health for 
information. Another option for hazardous waste disposal is through www.NEDT.org in 
Westfield.  Their hours are Mondays, Wednesdays & Saturdays from 9 am to 4 pm.  
(866) 769-1621. 
 
Contact 
For more information, please contact Jeanne Crosby at the Board of Health office at 
boh@granbyma.org 
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